2016 MAY FIELD TRIP

[bookmark: _GoBack]THE SWAN LAKE AND IRIS GARDENS FIELD TRIP TO SUMTER, SC.
Seven members travelled to Sumter, SC. to visit the Swan Lake and Iris Gardens there. The 44th annual Sumter Iris Festival was set for the following weekend so the irises were in full bloom.  After a morning of photographing beautiful flowers and 10 varieties of swans, we had an excellent lunch at Hamptons in Sumter.
Our many thanks go to John Parsons, Gerry Fagan, and Jim Smeltzer, and all participants for a great Field trip season this year.  Stay tuned for more when the club resumes in September!
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